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  14 September 1993 

Mr Theuns Eloff 
World Trade Centre 
P O 307 
Isando 
1600 

Fax No: 397-2211 

Dear Mr Eloff 

On behalf of the Implementing Committee for the National Youth Development Forum I would like to thank you for the contribution which you made to our meeting on 10 September 1993. The information which you provided about the work that World Trade Centre is doing was extremely useful in guiding discussions on the structure, composition and role of the NYDF, 

The Implementing Committee has completed its task and the National Youth Development Forum will be launched on the 26th September 1993. Tvitations to the launch have been sent to you and we hope that you will be able to join us for this historic event, 

If you have not received the invitation yet please contact us immediately. 

Thank you again for your interest, time and willingness to share information, 

Yours sincerely 

a Sisulu 
Director 
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